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5ŜŀǊ tŀǊŜƴǘǎκ/ŀǊŜǊǎΣ 

²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŜŀŎƘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ŀ ōǳǎȅ ǘŜǊƳ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀƭƭ ǾŜǊȅ 
ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǊŜ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎΣ 
ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƳŀǘƘŜƳŀǝŎǎ ƛƴ ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊΦ   

¢ƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ǘǿƻ ǿŜŜƪǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ Ŧǳƭƭ-ƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ŎƻƴŎŜǊǘǎΣ 
ƴŀǝǾƛǝŜǎΣ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘ ŀǎǎŜƳōƭƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŜȄƘƛōƛǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ 
ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ǾƛŜǿ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƻǳǘǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ǿƻǊƪΦ  ¢ƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ мκ
wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴ ƴŀǝǾƛǘȅΣ .ƻǊƴ ƛƴ ŀ .ŀǊƴΣ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ 
ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ǿƻǊƪŜŘ ǎƻ ǿŜƭƭ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƴŀƎŜŘ ǘƻ ǇǊƻŘǳŎŜ ŀ 
ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ Ǉƭŀȅ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ǎƛƴƎƛƴƎ ǎƻƳŜ ŎŀǘŎƘȅ ŀƴŘ ƭƛǾŜƭȅ 

ǎƻƴƎǎΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǘƘŜ ƴǳǊǎŜǊȅ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ŎƻƴŎŜǊǘ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ ƭƻǾŜƭƛŜǎǘ 
ǘƘƛƴƎ L ƘŀǾŜ ǎŜŜƴ ŦƻǊ ŀ ƭƻƴƎ ǿƘƛƭŜΦ  hǳǊ ȅƻǳƴƎŜǎǘ ƭŜŀǊƴŜǊǎ ǿŜǊŜ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎΣ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ǎǇŜƴǘ 
ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ŎƻǳǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǿŜŜƪǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊŘǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ Ŧǳƭƭȅ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƴƎ ƛƴ ǎƛƴƎƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ 
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[ƻǾŜΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŀǎ ŀ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ ǎƘƻǿŎŀǎŜ ǘƘŜ ǘǊǳƭȅ ƛƴǎǇƛǊƛƴƎ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƘŀǘ ƎƻŜǎ ƻƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ta[5 
ōŀǎŜΣ ǿƘŜǊŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ǎƛƎƴƛŬŎŀƴǘ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǇƘȅǎƛŎŀƭ ƴŜŜŘǎΣ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ŀ 
ǎŜƴǎƻǊȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜǊŀǇȅ-ōŀǎŜŘ ŎǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ ǘŀƛƭƻǊŜŘ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ŜŀŎƘ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƴŜŜŘǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ 
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ǇǳǎƘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōǳƎƎƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ōȅ ǎƘƻǿƛƴƎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ ŀŎǝƻƴǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŜƴƧƻȅ 
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¢ƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŦǊƻƳ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ƳǳǎŜǳƳΣ ƛƴǾŜǎǝπ
ƎŀǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ ŀǊǘŜŦŀŎǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŘƛǎŎƻǾŜǊƛƴƎ ǿƘŀǘ ƭƛŦŜ ƳƛƎƘǘ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭƛƪŜ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 
ǿŀǊΦ 

L Ƨǳǎǘ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ŬƴƛǎƘ ōȅ ǎŀȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŦƻǊ ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ 
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IŀǾŜ ŀ ǾŜǊȅ ƳŜǊǊȅ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ŀƴŘ ŀ ǇŜŀŎŜŦǳƭ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΦ  {ŜŜ ȅƻǳ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ рǘƘ Wŀƴǳπ
ŀǊȅ нлмтΦ 

aǊ wŜƛŘ 

Dates for your diary 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ пǘƘ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмт 

¶ LƴǎŜǘ Řŀȅ όǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƭƻǎŜŘύ 

aƻƴŘŀȅ лфǘƘ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмт 

¶ .ǊŀȊƛƭ /ƭŀǎǎ - Lƴǘƻ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ 

²ŜŜƪ 

aƻƴŘŀȅ мсǘƘ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмт 

¶ Y{н /ƘƻƛǊ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǘƻ ¸ƻǳƴƎ ±ƻƛŎπ

Ŝǎ нлмт 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ муǘƘ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмт 

¶ ¸ŜŀǊ с {ǘǊŀǜƻǊŘ ŀǊǘǎ /ŜƴǘǊŜ 

±ƛǎƛǘ 

 Big Talk Home Learning 

If children can't say it then children can't write it. 

Dear All, 

This holidayôs BTHL  
Congratulations on completing a long and busy first term of this academic 

year. 
 

When you look back over your learning this term and at all the things that 
happened in 2016, what event or activity stands out to you as being the 

most interesting or memorable? 



 

 bŜǿǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ [ƻǿŜǊ tƘŀǎŜ 
 bǳǊǎŜǊȅ 

In Nursery this term the children have been learning about the topic 'people who help us'. The children were very excited 

when they had a visit from the fire brigade. They got to go and explore the fire truck and hold the hose to release the 

water.   

 

        

 

 

This week in the Nursery, the children have been learning about winter and about Christmas celebrations. There have 

been many different opportunities for the children to practise their maths skills through this topic. They have been count-

ing and ordering snowmen by size and also practising counting and ordering by placing buttons on the snowman's body.   

 

 

 

 

    

The children were very excited when they got a surprise visit from Santa! The children asked many questions and were 

all excited as they received gifts from Santa.      

 

 

 

 

The children have performed their end of term assembly and they all looked amazing in their costumes. They sang and 

did all the actions brilliantly. Well done to all the Nursery children that took part.  We wish all our families a very Happy 

Christmas, see you in 2017! 

 

 

Nursery Birthdays  

This week we celebratedé  

Noah 



Reception Birthdays  

This week we celebratedé  

None 

 

 bŜǿǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ [ƻǿŜǊ tƘŀǎŜ 
 wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴ 

As we have entered the Christmas season there has been a lot of excitement 
amongst the Reception children and staff. Everyone has been very busy rehearsing, 
making props and learning songs ready for their special assembly: Born in a Barn. 
The performances were wonderful. All of the children did themselves and their fami-
lies proud!  
The children have been introduced to different aspects of winter this half term 
through stories such as óJack Frostô, óSnowman, óStickmanô and óKatieôs London 
Christmasô. They have learnt new facts about what happens during this season and 
they became ówinter detectivesô, looking for signs of winter in their local environ-
ment. They have also enjoyed taking part in an ice investigation, exploring the 
changes that happen to ice as it melts and describing how it feels using ówowô 
vocabulary. They were predicting what may happen to the ice if it was held in 
our hands, if it was leaf it in the sun or if it was kept in the freezer. You might 
like to think about continuing the theme at home by asking your child to tell 
you what they know about winter. You could visit local parks, look around and 
discuss how the trees and plants are all wet and glossy or maybe even cov-
ered in a white frost. Give your child a plastic bowl of ice cubes and let them 
make their own discoveries. 
The children have had the opportunity to explore a range of creative activi-
ties.   They have been creating cards and calendars, making their own stick-
men and writing lists to Santa.   
The children have been getting busy outside too, working together to build a 
bridge with the building blocks and using their imaginations to stay safe from 
goblins!  
The Reception children took part in lots of counting and ordering activities 
with numbers up to 20 to secure their knowledge of óteenô numbers and place 
value. They were finding one more and one less than a given number. They 
have also begun to look at number bonds to 10 as they used practical re-
sources and numicon to support their understanding of addition.   
The children have been focused on using the correct language when talking 
about simple capacity such as full, half full, half empty, empty, nearly full and 
nearly empty. Using various containers in the water tray, the children were 
making óGoblin Juiceô and were able to show these different measures.   
You can encourage your child to play with different size and shaped contain-
ers at home in the bath. Set them challenges, for example óHow many small 
containers of water will fit into the larger container?ô Encourage your child to 
estimate how many and then check by counting how many small containers 
of water they can pour into the larger container.  
All of us in the EYFS wish our children and parents a very Happy Christmas 
and a fantastic New Year! 
 


